
 

Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out 
on things like airline launches, improvement projects and much more!  

Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 
 

December 2, 2020 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 

 
SUBJECT: New Short App- ACTION REQUIRED 

 
A new taxi short app is available in the Apple and Google app stores. 
 
All taxi drivers MUST:  
1. Delete the old Taxi Q app currently on your phone 
2. Go to the app store to download the new app: 
 
 Apple/iPhone Download:      Google/Android Download:   

 
Point your camera at the 
QR code to go directly to   
the app download site 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Drivers who downloaded the new app last month still need to use the links above to 
update their app to the new version. Drivers who don’t update may experience errors. 
 
You must do this by Thursday, December 10, 2020 to continue claiming valid shorts at SFO. 

 
Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2700 for basic support questions. 

 
 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner 
SFO Landside Operations 
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